From: Janice Tsang

Sent: Sunday, October 17, 2021 4:14 PM

Cc: Teddy

Subject: Comments for City Files D01-21008 and D02-21016
Hi,

We're residents of Richlands and we received a flyer soliciting comments for City Files
D01-21008 and D02-21016.

As there are plans to develop additional apartments and townhouses in the area, we
would like to request for roadways of the buildings to not connect to John Birchall Road,
but instead connect to Leslie Street. A development of such high density is sure to
overwhelm a small street like John Birchall and disrupt children and families in the area.

Best Regards,

Janice Tsang



